

January 29, 2022

Valentine Grams, Wild West Rodeo Weekend, Exciting announcement!



Let one of our quartets "Serenade Your Sweetheart" this Valentine's Day! You can find more information here on our website, or by calling our office at 520-296-6277.



Join Us For...





D WEST RODEO WEEKEND

We are thrilled to once again be partnering with the Pistoleros to bring you our Wild West Rodeo Weekend camp! The camp will run February 24-26, any boy 6-14 is welcome to join us! We'll have singing, roping, acting, lots of fun all weekend, and even a special surprise guest. Register today at www.boyschorus.org/wildwest

Exciting Announcement!

We have a HUGE announcement coming your way in February. It's something that will go down in Boys Chorus history! Make sure to keep your eyes on your email and our social media for more information coming **VERY SOON!**

Save the Date

12 FEB, 2022

Follow us on social media!





Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the most up to date events, news, and information!